

DEPARTMENT: PUBLIC ENTERPRISES REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

NATIONAL ASSEMBLY QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY QUESTION NO.: 2497

QUESTION:

2497. Mrs M O Clarke (DA) to ask the Minister of Public Enterprises: 

Whether Denel has negotiated bringing independent power producers (IPPs) on board in terms of international interests when it comes to Denel Pretoria Metal Pressings, popularly known as PMP; if not, why not; if so, what role has his department played in the negotiation of such a deal? NW2981E

REPLY:

According to the information received from Denel
Denel Pretoria Metal Pressings (DPMP) has not approached Independent Power Producers (IPPs). The IPPs do not form part of Denel’s overall strategy at this stage. However, as part of a strategic review, these options will certainly be considered.


